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Federal Employee Program 
New Member ID Cards for FEP Blue Focus 

 
The Blue Cross and Blue Shield Federal Employee Plan® (FEP) has updated its member ID cards to 
reflect new out-of-pocket (OOP) maximums for FEP Blue Focus members in benefit year 2024. New 
ID cards have been mailed to new enrollees, FEP Blue Focus members, and those enrolled in the 
new FEP Medicare Prescription Drug Program (MPDP). The contract holder and the family members 
on the contract will each receive their own FEP member ID card. Members should start using the new 
ID cards as soon as they receive them to access medical and pharmacy benefits. 
 
The new ID cards also feature a QR code directing the member to FEPblue.org. There, members can 
find benefit information for both the current year and 2024, including their plan deductibles and OOP 
maximums. Additional contact numbers are also included on the back of the card.  
 
Information on the new member ID cards can be found on FEPblue.org/WhatsNew. If your patients 
have questions about their benefits and claims, they may contact our Customer Service team at 1-
800-333-2227 (TTY users, call 711). The team is available Monday through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 6 
p.m. and Friday from 9 a.m. to Noon ET. Members can also visit FEPblue.org for more information.  

 

Note: Members enrolled in FEP Blue Basic and FEP Blue Standard will receive their new member ID 

cards in 2024. 

 

Sample FEP Blue Focus Member ID Card: 
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